
 
Limit Solicitation Document 

 
The NoCo Manufacturing Partnership would like to ask our service providers to respect that this 
day is a day for our manufacturing community to come together in a collaborative 
environment to support one another. Please consider purchasing an exhibitor booth to 
showcase your services or utilize your judgement in networking and leveraging your services 
at this event at www.nocomfg.com/nocom.   
 
We couldn’t do business day to day without all of you, but kindly request that we honor the 
mutual manufacturing collaborative environment that today represents.  Thank you in advance 
for your cooperation. 
 
Any specific questions regarding this can be sent to the NOCOM Event Chair. 
 
Heidi Hostetter, 2020 NOCOM Event Chair 
hhostetter@faustson.com | 303-517-6541 
 
 

http://www.nocomfg.com/nocom
mailto:hhostetter@faustson.com

